
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, September 6, 2022 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Thank you for another great week of school ! 
Things are running smoothly and the children 
are a delight. 
 
The Diocesan IT department will be here on 
Thursday, September 15th from 6:30-7:30 
p.m.  in the computer room for any parents 
needing assistance with power school,  
schoology, and planbook.  We use these  
programs for grades, homework posting and  
submitting work on line to the teachers. 
 
Please join us at anytime during the time slot. 
 
 
 
 

 
Confessions 
Father Michael will have confessions for the 
students on September 15th– grades 6,7,8 and 
September 22nd for grades 3,4,5. 
 
Basket Bingo 
Basket Bingo Tickets are now on sale.  Send 
your order form and check payable to SBS in 
to the office.  It will be held on Sunday,  
October 9th in the church hall. 
 
Donations for the bingo are being accepted 
anytime.   
 
Volunteers are still needed.  The volunteer 
form was in last weeks family folder.  If you 
need one, please call the office. 
 
Please contact Becky Merrill or Julie Rezk if 
you have any questions. 
 

School Mass 
 

Thursday, September 8th 
The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
8:15 a.m. 
 
We will pray the Rosary following Mass. 

The annual Elementary and Secondary 
Diocesan teacher conference will be 
held on Friday, September 16th.  No 
school for SBS students. 
 
Tuesday, September 20th has been 
changed to a half day.  Dismissal will 
be at 11:30.  The teachers will be in a 
training in the afternoon for the  
Renaissance Learning 360 testing. 
 
You may turn in any monies and sold 
tickets from the Gun Raffle at any time.  
Please turn in any unsold tickets as 
soon as you are able due to demand for 
others to sell. 

 Upcoming events…………. 
 
The Home School Association will have it’s 
first meeting of the new school year on  
Thursday, September 8th at 7 p.m. in the 
school computer room.  
 
Sharon Lantzy will be taking our school  
pictures on Thursday, September 15th  
beginning at 9 a.m. in the Church Hall.  
 
 
 
 


